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 From: Shirley Ritchie 
 Sent: 20 February 2016 10:41

 To: matthew.evans@glhearn.com
 Cc: LDF

 Subject: Tottenham Hale/Lock consultation plan - Email of OBJECTION

Dear Sirs, 
I have been a resident of Tottenham since the age of 4 years old, therefore I 
have seen 
Tottenham's highs and 'lows'...
To quote my neighbour's paragraphs: - 
'It has come to my attention that developers want to build by the end of the 
lock 3 blocks of 14, 
15 and 21 storeys. 
This will dominate the skyline, end the sense of openness, overshadow the 
Paddock and the 
reservoirs, and create a “canyon” like effect with the 12-storey pavilion blocks
of Hale Village on 
the other side'. 
I am sure this in turn will have some effect on the wildlife in this area.
I also believe that this site is inappropriate for such high buildings.
NB Haringey can still meet it’s 5 year Housing Zone target of 2,000 homes within
5 years, and 
5,000 in total at Tottenham Hale, without building so high on this site.
Whilst I am in agreement of the building of new homes in the Tottenham area, 
high rise 
skyscrapers are not the answer. It will ruin the ambience of the Tottenham lock 
area. However I 
do agree to the building of 3 to 4 storey townhouses.
Yours faithfully,
Shirley Ritchie  

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy S6 Edge
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